Good afternoon

| have recently been made aware of a proposed bylaw limiting storage containers on
commercial/industrial properties

| have four tenants on my property that is 1 acre. At any given time we have up to five storage
containers out back from various tenants

Typically these move around to various construction sites but once the job is completed they are
returned here till there is a need on another site

These containers are never stacked or visible from the street as they are at the back of the property

If this bylaw is made into law | don’t know how my business or tenants will be able to operate, we don’t
have other solutions.

With supply chain issues we are forced to buy materials when we can and store it until needed

Please don’t approve this proposed bylaw

thanks
Mike



